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The first week of March I was privileged to attend the symposium “Stemming the Tide” and the
accompanying IIC event “Heritage at Risk: A Dialogue on the Effects of Climate Change” in
Washington DC. It seems quite a stroke of luck that these events occurred right before the US
announced travel bans and other restrictions in reaction to the alarming spread of Covid-19. 
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